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Exciting things are happening in District 1 and I am so grateful to be a part of it.   

 

We had our first face-to-face District Meeting in July.  It was wonderful to see everyone 

and exchange hugs before and after the meeting.  We were blessed to have Zoom when 

we could not meet face-to-face.    

 

We have created a Thought Force to consider the DISL responsibilities for District 1.  Our 

district has not had a DISL since the new position name was created.  The Thought Force 

will be our first step toward writing a position description. 

 

Little by little District 1 has been moving from electronic to in-person meetings.  As of 

this moment we have two Zoom meetings, two hybrid meetings (in person and Zoom), 

two phone meeting and four face-to-face meetings. Our Alateen meeting is still on hold 

with plans to start up again very soon.  This information changes so quickly I must 

consult our website to know what is happening.  Thank you to Colleen, our District 

Website Coordinator, who keeps us all up to date on changes to our meetings 

(https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html).   

 

District 1 will have a Gratitude Luncheon on Saturday, October 23, 11:00 to 1:30.  We 

have a committee of dedicated members who is planning this event.  If any of you are in 

the Tallahassee area that day, please feel welcome to join us for a time of food, 

fellowship, and recovery. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 
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